
	
	

	

 

 

2 May 2018 

 

TO:  ASX Limited 
 Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited 
 

Suspension of Dividend Reinvestment Plan 
 
AusNet Services Ltd (AusNet Services) has today announced separately its intention to voluntarily 
delist from the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (SGX-ST) (the Delisting). 
 
To ensure equality between all AusNet Services shareholders and taking into account the steps 
involved in the Delisting, AusNet Services will suspend the AusNet Services Dividend Reinvestment 
Plan (DRP) in respect of the final dividend for the full financial year ended 31 March 2018 (2017/18 
Final Dividend).  
 
AusNet Services shareholders who hold AusNet Services shares as at Wednesday 23 May 2018, 
being the record date for the 2017/2018 Final Dividend, will be entitled to payment in cash of the final 
dividend on Thursday 28 June 2018.  AusNet Services will announce its results for the 2017/2018 
financial year and the 2017/2018 Final Dividend on Monday 14 May 2018. 
 
 
 
 
Claire Hamilton 
Company Secretary 
 
 


